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On 10/19/12, at approximately 1945 hours, Menlo Park Police officers responded 
to a report of a robbery that had just occurred at Walgreen’s located at 643 Santa 
Cruz Avenue in Menlo Park. 
 
The suspect confronted a store manager in an office and demanded money.  The 
suspect stole an undisclosed amount of cash, which he placed in a paper bag.  
The suspect fled through the rear door of the store.  No one was injured during 
the commission of this crime.  The suspect remains unidentified and at large. 
 
The suspect was described as being a white male in his 40’s.  He had short dark 
hair and was approximately 5’10” to 6’ tall.  He was wearing a light colored 
hooded sweatshirt, green military style jacket, and dark colored pants.  He wore 
a blue baseball cap and multi-colored gloves.  Witnesses described the suspect 
as wearing a false mustache. 

 
The Menlo Park Police Department is asking anyone who might have information 
regarding this case and/or who witnessed this incident, to call Menlo Park Police 
Department at (650) 330-6300. 
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